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January 15, 2016 

 

 

Dear Distributors, 

 

Effective March 15, 2016, DeVilbiss Automotive Refinishing products will be receiving price 

increases averaging 3 to 3.5% at user level.   

 

An electronic price file will be distributed by February 15, 2015. Printed Jobber and User price 

sheets will be mailed prior to implementation of the increase. Minimum order and freight 

terms are unchanged. 

 

Thank you for your continued support of DeVilbiss Automotive Refinishing. If you have any 

questions, please contact Customer Service or your Regional Manager. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Dave Smith 

Director of Sales 

 

 

 

 


